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THE SPOT PARENTS AND DANCERS

Happy October!

R E C R E A T I O N A L

OCTOBER

We had a wonderful first month of dance and look
forward to an incredible October.

 Please read below for important information. 
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OCTOBER

Dancers are welcome to dress up for Halloween during
the week of October 28th-30th. Please make sure dancers

are still able to dance and move in their costumes. 

October 28-30 Halloween Dress up week 
October 31st- NO dance, Happy Halloween 
November 25- 29 NO Classes (Thanksgiving break)
December 9-12 Peek Week in Rec Classes 
December 21st- Winter Recital  
December 22-January 5th NO classes (Winter Break) 
May 17th- Spring Recital

Important Dates
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SEPTEMBER

On October 15th, you will be charged costume fees for all performing
classes.  

Ages 2-9 $60.00
Ages 10-12 $70.00

Ages 13+ $75.00
Acro Classes $60.00

Due to inflation costume prices were increased $5 per costume 

Costume Fees:

Other important information: 

Please send your dancer with water to classes 
Please be sure your dancer is wearing correct attire to

classes 
No parents are allowed inside dance classes

We will hold Peek Week once a semester where we invite
parents in to come watch their dancers dance

If your dancer is in Acro please walk your dancer over to
the Acro building or make sure they have a buddy to walk

with  

Thank you for all your support! We can’t wait for this season!


